
Hi Johanna, 
 
I’ll be resigning from FSAB as of June 30 and I’m writing to find out how to officially submit my 
resignation. 
 
I’ve been an FSAB member for 4 years, since the committee was founded in 2016. It’s been a wonderful 
experience in so many ways - including meeting and working with great people like you! 
 
I’d like to have more time to pursue other interests - I’m not getting any younger! And stepping off the 
committee makes room for new members with new ideas and energy - always a good thing. Judging by 
the turnout at our meetings and FSAB talks (back in pre-covid19 days), there seem to be many residents 
with interest in the area of sustainability. Yay! 
 
I’ve let Josh know, of course. 
 
Thank you, 
Kate 
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